
First Year Parents Coffee Morning 

There was a great turn out for the First Year parents
coffee morning just before the mid-term break.
Members of the PTA committee were joined by some
of the teaching staff to welcome First Year parents,
chat about school life and answer any questions they
had. We received some fantastic feedback on the
morning.  Thank you to everyone who came along and
supported this event.
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Christmas Carols and Mulled Wine

Following the success of this new initiative last  year,
TCG is delighted this year to host the ‘Three Schools

Christmas Carols Service’  on behalf of – TCG, St. David’s
and Greystones CC.  Please  join us on Thursday, 21st

December at 7.30 pm for a really festive evening of
carols, mulled wine and mince pies. Thank you to Lidl,

Tesco and Supervalu who are supporting this event.

AGM & Social 

Our AGM & Social was well
attended this year with

parents from all year groups
in attendance. The new PTA

committee was welcomed on
board. It was a great

opportunity to hear more
about what we do and to get

to meet and chat to other
parents.  For details of the

committee members for this
year and other PTA

information just visit the
school website.

Second Hand Uniform Sale

TCG PTA will host a
second hand uniform
sale on Tuesday 19th
December in Croi na

Scoile before the Panto
and during the interval.

Donations can be
dropped to the office

before 3.20 pm on
Monday, 18th

December.



TCG Parents Choir 

We are delighted that the TCG Parents Choir is
back under the guardianship of Dara
MacMahon accompanied by Ronan Murray on
piano. The term has had regular attendance of 
over 40 people and the debut 
performance was at Greystones 
Sailing Club Christmas Children’s 
event. If you’d like to join the choir 
just get in touch with us at
ptachoir@templecarrigschool.ie.  
You would be most welcome and no 
experience necessary.
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TCG Lotto Winners

Pictured are some of our weekly winners from this term collecting their
prizes, left to right Tracey Kerr, Alan Cox, Fionnuala Meehan, Clive Long &
Avril Martin. If you haven’t received your winnings you can collect from 
Catherine in the office. If you aren’t yet a member of the lotto and would

like to get involved then visit
https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/templecarrigschool

DON‘T FORGET THE CHRISTMAS BONUS DRAW
ON THE 14TH DECEMBER - 1 TICKET, 3 DRAWS!
A big thank you to the following local businesses
who have donated prizes:
Des Doyle Butchers,  Druids Glen Hotel, Druids

Heath Golf Club, Floral Art, Sam McCauley
Pharmacy, Shoreline Leisure Greystones, The

Hungry Monk, Up to My Eyes, Wicklow Wolf
Brewery, Yamas Greek Restaurant 

Save the Date – FRIDAY 8TH MARCH 2024

We are planning a parents social evening so
save the date - Friday 8th March 2024 – for a
Table Quiz in Greystones Golf Club. This is a

social event but we are looking for donations of
spot and winners prizes. Just contact

pta@templecarrigschool.ie if you can help or
drop any donation to the school office. More

details and table booking information to follow
in the new year.

Wishing everyone a very Happy Christmas & New Year.
Thank you for your support during 2023.


